
PC Workshop Re-opening Statement for Volunteers 

 

In accordance with the LWV reopening guidelines, the workshop is resuming 

normal operation as it was before the LWV restrictions. All protocols are 

subject to change according to LWV restrictions or guidelines. 

 

All volunteers should be individually comfortable with their own health 

protections while in the workshop.  

 

Gloves and sanitizers will be available for use by both residents and 

volunteers. 

 

All supervisors should be willing to: 

-          Work 1-on-1 in relatively close proximity with residents, problem 

solving in the workshop. 

-          Establish maximum time on equipment – in force all the time but 

invoked only when it gets busy. 

-    Masks are not required, however, any individual may choose to wear 

one.   

 


